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Dear colleagues and friends from the gaseous detector community,    

 

The date of start of the XVII International Conference on Resistive Plate Chambers and Related 

Detectors (RPC2024) is approaching. In order to allow late submissions, the deadline for 

contributions has been extended today for 1 month, and up to July 1th. Despite this extension, we 

encourage you to register and specially book your accommodation as soon as possible in view of the 

fact that September is high season and we expect a large influx of tourists and pilgrims to Santiago.  

A decision regarding all works submitted by June 1st has been made, and we hope you could use that 

to initiate your trip arrangements if you have not yet done so (you should have received information 

regarding confirmation/rejection of your contribution, please contact us at RPC2024@igfae.usc.es 

otherwise). 

Looking forward to seeing you in Santiago very soon! 

                              

Diego González Díaz      Enrique Casarejos Ruiz 

(USC/IGFAE, conference chair)    (UVigo/CINTEX, conference co-chair) 

   for the local organizing committee, Santiago, 2-Jun-2024 

*Please feel free to pass this announcement to colleagues who may not have received it and post it on your institute's bulletin board.  

** We apologize if you receive this mail several times, due to the use of different distribution lists. 
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